Asian Deans Forum 2022

THE RISING STARS
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UNSW Engineering is pleased to invite your university to The Rising Stars Women
in Engineering Workshop this October 2022!

Women in Engineering Workshop \

The Rising Stars Women in Engineering Workshop aims to bring together young
female professionals in engineering disciplines from around the world, including
scholars, researchers and engineers interested in exploring and advancing careers
in academia, for scientific and career-oriented discussions relevant to the
development of women academic leaders.

Insightful plenary and keynote lectures, panel discussions and mentoring sessions
will offer participants a glimpse into an academic career in top universities in Asia.

Stay tuned for updates on applications, program schedules, and more.

We look forward to connecting with you!
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Find out more —


https://risingstarsasia.org/index.php

